
Dear Mr, Weisberg, 

Recently rive read with great interest your book published in 197t 

I would be very much obliged to you if you could give me a chance to 

meet you and discuss some problems I'm greatly interested in. 

I'm heading a section of the Institute of American Studies of the 

Academy of Sciences of the USSR, My main field of interest is studyinf 

the domestic problems of the U.S.A. I have published a number of book! 

and articles dealing with this subject,' In the beginning  of September 
I'm going to the United States for six Months. I'd appreciate your 
answering my letter as soon as possible so that I could include your 
city in my rout arranged by the International Research and Exchange 
Board, 

Sincerely yours, 

Igor Geevsky 
Head of a section 
of the Institute of American Studies 
of the Academy of Sciences of the USSR 
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